
LAIDLAW SCHOOL  

BBQ 

June 11th, 2015 
 

Planning for the 2015 Annual BBQ is underway! 
 

Laidlaw parents have proven that they are committed to improving their 
children’s educational experience.  Over the last 3 years, we raised 
enough funds to install air conditioning units in our classrooms to 

optimize our children’s learning environment.  PAC’s next project is to 
improve our children’s physical well being!  Our school field and 

playground area is in need of some enhancement.  As this project is a 
large one, we will be phasing it out, the first of these projects will be 
leveling and a implementing a drainage system in our school field. 

This field is where our kids play 3 times a day. 
This improvement will be enjoyed for year’s to come. 

 
Please make a contribution to help this happen. 

Become a Sponsor, either by your family or through your business.  
In either case, we would be pleased to provide you  

with a charitable tax receipt! 
 

Please send your donation payable to PTESF by June 5th,  2015. 
 

Your support makes a difference!   
 
 

Levels of Sponsorship: 
$100, $250 & $500 


